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Sponsored by
Birmingham Area Churches in the Presbytery
Construction starts September 9, 2021
The House will be built at 1031 Trilby Street, Pratt City, Birmingham, AL for the Lane family.

We need volunteers! No construction experience is necessary, but you do have to be at least 14 years old…Presbytery is also accepting monetary donations to help sponsor the house. To give either of your time or money: contact your minister, Mission Committee chair or Presbytery Mission Coordinator, Ralls Coston (205-617-0216) or rcoston@pslpcusa.org.

www.pslpcusa.org

Presbytery of Sheppards and Lapsley
2021 Habitat House
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